
English Classes 

for Parents 

 

This December we have completed our first English course for Parents of this school year. The sessions 

ran from October to December after school and parents had the opportunity to bring their children 

along, who joined a games club while parents were in class. 

These classes were developed to improve parents’ confidence and communication. English was taught at 

an elementary and practical level, focusing on speaking, vocabulary and grammar activities and also on 

games to enable parents to be more confident in their day to day communication.  

A new course starts in January, please email our school office about English for Parents if you are 

interested.  

 

 

 


